
 
 

Food Collection For Open Door Pantry 
Donate Items By July 11 

 
 
Help the Meals and More ladies group collect items for their upcoming 
service project. We will be working with Open Door Pantry, which provides 
food support for low-income individuals and families across Dakota 
County. We will be making "snack packs" to be distributed during the 
summer through their Mobile Lunchbox program and also at elementary 
school distribution sites during the school year. 

• Please bring your items (see list here) to the collection box in the 
lobby by July 11th. Additionally, you can donate money and we 
will purchase items for you. This can be placed in the white 
collection box near the office.  

• Please label your monetary donation as "for the Open Door 
Pantry project". We will be packaging the donated items at our 
July 11th meeting.  

 

https://theopendoorpantry.org/lunchbox/
https://www.liveresurrection.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Open-Pantry-Flier.pdf

